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California Labor Law and ADA Compliance Issues: Attorney
Weighs In
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In the article, “California Labor Law and ADA Compliance Issues: Attorney Weighs In,” featured in

Lawyers and Settlement, Attorney Nathan Okelberry discussed how the new Senate Bill 269 will

impact small businesses.

To read the full article, please visit Lawyers and Settlement.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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